
 

 

   17th December 2018 

       President – Trevor Ratcliffe  

         bushygreen1@gmail.com 

 

       Secretary - Paul Morris  

        paul _morris5@optusnet.com.au 

       Treasurer – Graeme Seymour 

        gps888@icloud.com         

 

       VP and Almoner - Doug Rowley 

        yelwor1946@gmail.com  

 

 

          http://endeavourhillsmensshed.blogspot.com.au/ 
 

       Next meeting: 18th December 2018 

  

 

        HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW TO ALL 
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Tuesday’s Meeting 
 

• Reports 
• 3 Day a week operation 

• Endeavour Hills Library Project 

• Christmas Break Up 
 
 
 
Last Week’s Meeting 
 

• Fishing trip is 8th February 2019 
 

• Sausage sizzle 5th January 2019 
 

• Restart with 3 day a week operation on Tuesday 15th  
 

• Thanks to Howard for the two BBQ’s one for the shed and the other one claimed 
for Disaster Aid Australia. 
 

• DAA has a new office in Doveton Ave next door to the tattoo parlour. 
 

• Doug urged us all to have a skin check for cancers – I have, and he has 
 

 
President Trevor undertakes the 
first saw cut in the shed.  
 
Other members are putting 
together cupboards supplied by 
Harry Hornstra. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



Forthcoming Events 

• 18th December Christmas Break up 

• January 2019 Endeavour Hills Library Project 

• 1st February Fishing Trip off Rye Pier $60 per head 

• 11th February visit to Abloy Lock Factory. 

• 1st March RCEH Golf Day at Settlers Run 

•  17th March Rotary Club of Endeavour Hills All Holden Car Show 

• Moorabbin Airport 

• Point Cook Air Museum (2nd Tour) 

• Carrum/ Werribee Sewage Works (Waste water recycling plants) 

 

 

Permanent Shed 

 

 

A further meeting with Luke 

Donnellan and the City of Casey 

is planned for January 2019. 

 

We will keep pushing for the 

Sydney Parteger Reserve as our 

permanent site. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
EHMS Committees 

 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips         John Thornton 
         Graeme Seymour  Ton Ejigendaal 
           
 
 
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:    
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 
Howard DeZylva  David Taylor 
 
 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 16th December 2018 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


Building Fund 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund, we are determining what is required long 

term. 

         

“EHTC - Graffiti - Vandalism 

So sad.” 

Who has responsibility for Graffiti removal in the City of Casey? 

 

$47488.19

$100,000

Building Fund

 


